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I-10/Vado Interchange Closure at NM 227  
Vado, NM 

 
Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) with El Terrero 
Construction, continue with work at the Vado exit where motorists will encounter overnight 
closures starting Tuesday night February 24 until Friday morning February 27.  
 
The contractor will need to close this section of roadway on NM 227/Vado Drive in order to 
mill, sub grade preparation and pave this section as it will align with the newly constructed 
roundabout. The closures will be stationed from 8:00 pm and will be lifted by 6:00 am the 
following morning. 
 
There will be a detour for motorists traveling on Stern who will have access between Vado and 
Mesquite who can access NM 227 as work is being performed. Those wishing to travel south at 
this intersection will not have access. Motorists are advised to avoid this area in order to avoid 
delays in their travels. Should the contractor need to make changes to the schedule due to 
weather, a notice will be sent out. 
 

### 
 
For information regarding this project contact Benito Trevino, NMDOT District One Project  
Manager at (575) 882-2294, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information  
Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 

mailto:bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us

	Susana Martinez
	Governor
	Tom Church
	Cabinet Secretary
	Press Release


